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Announcement of Pathumwilai School
Subject: Policy on not accepting gifts or gratuities of all kinds for
performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Fiscal Year 2025

Pathumwilai School recognizes the paramount importance of upholding good
governance and embedding honesty as a core value in our administration. We are committed to
fostering an organizational culture that prioritizes transparency, actively combats all forms of

bribery, and prevents the misuse of authority or position for personal gain or to benefit others.

To unequivocally declare our unwavering commitment to combating corruption,
the Pathumwilai Administration Team hereby announces a comprehensive "No Gift Policy." Under
this policy, all government officials, staff, and employees shall not accept gifts or gratuities of any
kind for performing their duties. This critical measure is designed to eliminate any potential for
improper decision-making, thereby preventing the adverse consequences of corruption and
misconduct in both current and future practices. We guarantee that the performance of all duties
will be consistently guided by transparency, fairness, and diligent execution, in full compliance
with relevant laws and government regulations. Our administration is dedicated to exemplifying
principled leadership throughout our educational community. We will rigorously oversee all
personnel to ensure their unwavering adherence to these high ethical standards. It is incumbent
upon every member of our school to diligently execute their professional responsibilities with
uncompromising integrity, honesty, and moral fortitude, thereby systematically precluding any

opportunity for corrupt practices or malfeasance within our institution.

This Announcement has been made with the purpose of acknowledgement and

shall be strictly adhered to by all personnel of Pathumwilai School.

Announced made on June 19, 2025

AL ——

(Mr.Somsak Sumon)

Pathumwilai School Director



